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11
th

 December 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Staffing Update 

 

As you are aware, Miss Fray is currently on maternity leave. Her return to work will now be later, at 

the end of the Spring Term, on Monday 30
th

 March 2020.  Mr Morris will continue in role as teacher 

in Buzzard Class, working with the Year 5 and 6 children for the majority of the Spring Term and 

preparing the Year 6 children for their SATs. 

 

Miss Fray will return to work on a part-time basis.  We are delighted to be able to retain the services 

of Mr Morris, who has contributed so well to the education of the children in Buzzard Class.  Both 

teachers will work for 2.5 days per week, from the week beginning Monday 30
th

 March.  In the middle 

of the week, a handover time has been built into the school day, to allow for maximum consistency and 

communication between the two teachers.  Miss Fray will work at the beginning of the week from 

Monday- Wednesday and Mr Morris will work at the end of the week, Wednesday-Friday. 

 

Local Authorities, schools and Ofsted have widely reported educational and organisational benefits from 

job sharing.  Pupils receive a range of teaching experiences from teachers who have different specialist 

areas of expertise between them and are provided with role models of cooperation.   

 

Mr Morris and Miss Fray are excited to be working together in a job share and are looking forward to 

working alongside you and your children now and in the future. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Hover 

Headteacher 
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